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From: Benjamin Roberts
To: Verbick, Jim
Cc: Alin Stupinean; brian roberts; Doug Carlson; Evers, Tag
Subject: Fwd: Alcohol License Review Committee Appearance Requested - Tacos & Tequila LLC
Date: Wednesday, October 25, 2023 4:28:17 PM

Hi Jim,

I am writing to provide an update as well as submit a request for a second extension of issuance for our liquor license.

We have hit several road blocks and set backs, mainly with the building and the space we will be occupying, as well as some supply chain
issues.
After meetings with the general contractor, the architects, HVAC contractors, building engineers and the building owner, it has been
determined that we will now not be able to get our doors open for business until the end of January.
We are hopeful the the ALRC will grant us another extension. Would you please advise us on the steps we will need to take to formally
request this of the committee?

Thank you in advance for your help.

Ben

BEN ROBERTS
CHEF/CEO/MIXER
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